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This week has been all about the events in Holy week. The children have 
been thinking about looking forward, and things they have to look forward 

too. (Chocolate eggs was a big hit) 

 

Hedgehogs -   Have very much been enjoying their art sessions looking at 
sculpture through rolling and folding paper. The focus and concentration in there 

was amazing!  

Foxes  - Have been using clay to make different shaped pots. It involved 
pinching and pulling the clay. Great effort by all! 

Squirrels - Continue to wow me with their writing and their developing use 
of punctuation.  

Badgers -  Amazed our chair of governors, Annie Allum 
during her visit on Monday with their knowledge, under-

standing and respect for faiths and non-faiths. The conver-
sation was to a very high standard.  

After School Club—Have enjoyed their beach theme this 
week playing volleyball and making sand castles. Next 

week’s theme is Easter. 

 

Annie Allum (Chair of governors) also commented on the pride the children 

took in their work and how polite and friendly all children and staff were. 

Well done to L&B! 



Please ensure all products brought onto school 
site do not contain nuts.  

 

Healthy snack at break times such as nut free 
cereal bars and fruit for Squirrels and Badgers. 
Hedgehogs and Foxes are provided with a piece 
of fruit free of charge as part of the govern-

ment scheme. 

 



 

 
Christian Vision and Values 

Hedgehogs—  Jude G (Empathy) 

Foxes— Darcie (Empathy) 

Squirrels— Immy (Empathy) 

Badgers — Crystal (Resilience and Empathy 

PROUD awards 

After speaking to pupils and staff we wanted to build children's self esteem and confi-
dence in themselves. Each pupil needs to work to get a badge for each letter of the word 
PROUD.  

P - Pleasure in work 
R - Respect in work 
O - Organised in work 
U - Unique in work 
D - Distinction 

Each class has a different colour badge to collect. The children can put 
these on their bags or on their school jumpers. 

This week’s PROUD winners are: Cabhan, Harrison, Mabel, Lilly J, Storm, Sophia H, 
Oliver P, Sydney, Laycie, Ethan and George J 

A massive well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

Hedgehogs—  Charlotte 

Foxes—  Alexandra and Dolly 

Squirrels— Oliver P 

Badgers— Bert 



Future Dates: 

25th March—Holi Colour / bubble run—more information to follow 

28th March—Easter Worship in the church 8:50-9:30 all are 
welcome 

28th March—End of Term 4 

15th April—Start of Term 5 

16th April—Year 4 visit to Gudwara 

6th May—Bank Holiday—School Closed 

24th May—End of Term 5 

3rd June—Start of Term 6 

17th June—Summer Fayre—information to follow 

28th June—Inset Day—No children in school  

23rd July—End of Term 6 

 

Easter Service:  

Thursday 28th March 

at 9am.  

Please come and join us 

in the church for our Easter Celebration.  

All classes are taking part and sharing a 

section of the Easter story. We are also hoping that our bell 

ringers will be welcoming us into the church with their 

newly found skills.  

 Clubs have now finished for this term.  A new 

list of clubs will be sent out the first week after 

Easter. 

Breakfast and After School club will run as nor-

mal until the end of term. 


